
June 2021 News… 
This month is very busy and bittersweet for me as I 

prep for the Pre-K graduation and saying goodbye to the 
Stars that have become soo dear to me but are soo 

ready to spread their wings and fly!  
It has been an honour for my staff and I to have had 
the opportunity to teach your Stars this season and to 
be a part of their first school experiences. We have 
seen huge growth in developmental and social skills as 

well as tapping into their creative and engineering    
abilities. We love that strong friendships have         

developed, not only between the Stars but families as 
well! Thank you for entrusting your Star to us and know 
that once you become part of our Star family, you are 

always considered Star family!!  
Due to Covid, we cannot do our usual celebrations but we 
are brainstorming ways to make sure we celebrate our 
Stars’ accomplishments so stay tuned for future emails 

with details of what we come up with.  
 

I encourage you to share your feedback on your Star’s 
season with us as I am always striving to improve my 

programs and your input is invaluable. 
 

 Biggest Hugs ~ Miss Becki  & Superstar Staff        
 

“We didn’t realize we were making memories, we 
just knew we were having fun”  

 Happy Birthday Cha Cha Cha To… 
 

Cooper B (9) Ethan (17) 
Roland (19) Kierra (22)  
Lucy (29) Walker (30) 

Little Star Play School & 
 Out of School Program 

www.littlestarplayschool.com  
Miss Becki's cell: 587-877-7827 

Miss Becki's e-mail:  
littlestarplayschool@hotmail.ca 

Dates to Note! 

 

June 4th : 

PD day  

(no school) 

 

June 9th & 10th: 

Wear a Costume 

Day 

 

June 16th & 17th: 

PJ campout 

 

June 20th: 

Father’s Day 

 

June 25th: 

Last Day  

 

June 19th: 

Fireworks 

 
June 28th: 

Registration Day 

For Next Season 

Details to come 

 

Still time to     

register for    

Summer Care 

 

  
Please check the 

lost and found and 
take all of your 

Star’s belongings 
home at the end of 

the season! 


